
COVID-19 Safety Statement and Cancellation Policy: 

The health and safety of 25th Annual Southwest Prostate Cancer Symposium meeting attendees, 
faculty and staff is a top priority, and we continue to monitor updates from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC) and applicable state and local health authorities on the novel coronavirus 
(COVID-19) pandemic.  Along with the facility hosting this meeting, we are committed to providing a 
safe environment and to implementing all appropriate health and safety measures. Please visit The 
Westin Kierland Resort & Spa https://clean.marriott.com/ to view information on the special safety 
measures being taken by the facility hosting this meeting. 

Based on the current guidance from the CDC and other applicable health authorities, we intend to host 
this meeting as a live, in-person event. We recognize that changing conditions could result in new 
guidance or restrictions from governmental authorities on travel, meeting sizes, or other factors that 
make hosting this event impossible or impracticable. In that case, we will convert this meeting into a 
virtual meeting, featuring a scientific program similar to the one that was planned for the live event, and 
offering registrants opportunities for virtual networking and interactivity. Should Carden Jennings 
convert this meeting from a live event to a virtual event, we will refund registrants an amount equal to 
50% of their paid registration fees, which is the estimated portion of the registration fees designed to 
cover food, beverage and social event expenses. Please refer to this website for any status updates. 

We recommend that you review the “Conference Registration and Attendance Terms and Conditions” 
agreement for other important information and policies related to this meeting. 

https://grandroundsinurology.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/CJP-Conference-Registration-and-Attendance-Terms-and-Conditions-1.pdf

